
 

 

 

 

Are you a past student/staff member of  

Stranorlar VS/Finn Valley College? 

Why not celebrate with us on  

Friday 16th October? 

10am   Ecumenical Service (Students, Staff & Invited guests)  

11.30am-12.30pm Parade from new school to old school 

1.30-4pm  1940s style fun for students  

6-8pm New school open to public – Welcome by Principal Alan 

Thompson at 6pm           

Come and support us while we parade in our 

1940s attire down 

 Main Street, Stranorlar between  

11.30am-12.30pm 

Join us in the new school on the 16th October 

between 6-8pm and view our pop-up museum, 

old photos and take a walk down memory lane 

with your old teachers!   

 



 

 

Planning a Christmas night out with your 

friends/family? 

Tickets are now available from the Villa Rose Hotel 

or Finn Valley College for our  

75th Anniversary Winter Ball 

Don’t miss out – purchase early to avoid 

disappointment!

 


